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The programme committee observes that students struggle with the Python part in module 8. This 
seems due partially from insufficient clarity of and comments in the code provided. In addition, 
students point out that they cannot get good support if they have questions about it. This has been an 
issue for several years in a row now. Therefore, we strongly recommend the teacher to document the 
code in a proper way as well as ensure students can get appropriate support. 
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